SAMPLE LETTER TO PARENTS (USE COUNTY/ SCHOOL LETTERHEAD)


Date:

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

On March 5, 2018, the West Virginia Legislature passed House Bill 4402 which requires that children in grades K-12 receive age-appropriate body safety education. The goal of body safety education is to educate and empower West Virginia public school children. In accordance with
W. Va. Code §18-2-41, your child will be provided body safety education.

It is recognized that the basic responsibility for the teaching of body safety education belongs in the home with the support of the school and other community agencies to strengthen the efforts of the parent(s)/guardian(s).
	
You are encouraged to review all instructional materials and continue to be involved in the discussions which promote body safety education.

Sincerely,


Superintendent/Principal
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